
20th January 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration of learning 

 

We are delighted to invite you to Year 5’s Celebration of Learning on Wednesday 5th 

February from 3.15 p.m. to 3.45 p.m. in your child’s classroom where we will be sharing our 

amazing work from our ‘Oversea Neighbours’ topic.  We hope you are able to join us and we 

look forward to seeing you then. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Year 5 Team 

 

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 


